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Dear Parent 

It is our constant endeavour to provide manifold learning experiences for our students. 

Keeping this in mind, we at KIS believe that learning is not just confined to the four walls 

of the classroom, but the outside world also needs to be explored. We try to give them 

an exposure of a varied nature. 

 

Keeping this in mind, we have organized a Trip to Kiran Nadar Museum of Arts, Noida  

on  3rd July 2024 during the school hours.

● Kindly fill the consent form given in the almanac on page 149 and send it back on 2nd 

July,2024. 

● Students are expected to be in their School Uniform and should wear the School 

Identity Card.

 
Warm regards 

 

Dr. Sangeeta Arora 

      Principal 

 

 

 


